
From: Jonathan Rubin  

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 11:23 AM 

To: Tara McArthur <Tara.McArthur@barrie.ca> 

Cc: Peter Dyck <Peter.Dyck@barrie.ca> 

Subject: RE: Notification - Disposition of 10 - 14 Collier / 32 Clapperton 

  
I have a brief comment concerning the subject matter. 
  
As Owners of 4, 6, 8, Collier St. we would like to ensure and maintain that our access rights to our lands 
are not compromised as part of the future Disposition of this parcel.  
  
Kindly keep us updated accordingly.  
  
Regards, Jonathan  
  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Jonathan Rubin, M.Sc.Pl. MCIP RPP 
Embee Properties  
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